

July 21, 2021

Ms. Martha MacFarlane, Mayor Town of Howey-in-the-Hills P.O. Box 128 Howey-in-the-Hills. FL 34737

Dear Mayor:

It is time again to discuss contract terms for the upcoming fiscal year. As I noted last year, I have held a constant rate for the Town since 2015, and this year I need to propose an increase in compensation. I am proposing a dual rate set up where I charge the Town \$110.00 for general planning services in support of staff and special projects authorized by the Town. For review projects where developers and applicants are paying for the planning services, I propose to charge \$125.00 an hour which is my standard municipal rate.

I have enjoyed working with the Town and hope that we can continue our relationship for at least one more year. We look forward to working with the Town again in the coming year.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Harowski, AICP

President.

CC: S. O'Keefe J. Brock